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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 8:36 AM
To: Schaefer, Peter
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold; Fong, Bryan
Subject: RE: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - Requesting additional extension of due date for BART 

and building sump sampling report~COR-241501~

Peter, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the BART and building sump sampling report for the above 
referenced case is extended to April 15, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 1:49 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold; Fong, Bryan 
Subject: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - Requesting additional extension of due date for BART and building sump 
sampling report~COR-241501~ 

Jerry, 
  
I would like to request an extension of the deadline for BART and building sump sampling report requested in ACEH’s 
9/14/10 electronic correspondence from 1/15/10 to 4/15/11.  On 11/19/10, CRA sampled 2 sumps at the OPD building at 
7th and Broadway.  We have received an encroachment permit from BART and are currently working with BART’s John 
Fu to schedule spigot and sump sampling.  We have not received completed access agreements from the two private 
property owners at 432 7th Street and 704 Broadway (requests sent 9/13/10 & 12/10/10), but will attempt to contact them 
in person.  Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
  
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
  


